
Reminder
Take NTEU's Survey

Make sure your voice is
heard in contract talks.
As NTEU prepares to
bargain a contract with

CFPB, your opinion is critical to the
negotiations process. If you haven’t
done so, please communicate your
views by filling out NTEU’s survey.
Complete this survey on non-duty
time only.

July 23, 2013

CFPB Director Cordray Confirmed
Following Senate confirmation, NTEU offered its congratulations to CFPB
Director Richard Cordray.

In a letter to the new director, NTEU President Colleen M. Kelley told
Cordray that the union looks forward to building on the promising start
to NTEU’s collective bargaining relationship with CFPB. Kelley sent her
congratulations to Director Cordray on behalf of NTEU and Chapter 335
leaders and members. 

“Working together, I believe we can maximize employees’ abilities to deliver CFPB’s mission
to promote fair and honest treatment of the American consumer,” President Kelley wrote.

Meet NTEU in Washington, D.C. Tomorrow!
Join NTEU over drinks and appetizers to learn how your new union can improve your work
life. Get answers to your questions about NTEU representation and meet fellow NTEU
supporters.

NTEU Supporter Meeting – Everyone is welcome.
Wednesday, July 24, 5 to 7 p.m. 
Kelly’s Irish Times, 14 F St., NW, Washington, DC 
(Two blocks from Union Station on Metro’s Red Line)

Get a flier with meeting details. 

Members’ Meeting on Friday to Adopt Chapter Bylaws 
Chapter bylaws are in the final stages of development. NTEU will host a members’ meeting
for Chapter 335 this Friday, July 26 to vote on and adopt the chapter bylaws. 

Bylaws ensure that chapter operations are open and
fair, and that all members have a say in how the
chapter operates. The bylaws also establish a system
for chapter votes and elections. 

Only members of Chapter 335 are eligible to vote.
Non-members can vote after they join NTEU.
Membership forms will be available at the meeting.

Members’ Meeting 
Friday, July 26 12:30 p.m. 
NTEU HQ, 10th Floor 
1750 H St. N.W. 
Washington, DC 20006

Join NTEU and have a direct impact on improving working conditions at CFPB. Sign up
today. You can return the form by e-mail or fax it to NTEU at (202) 572-5646. Have
questions related to membership? Contact NTEU today. 

For more information, contact NTEU or visit NTEU's website for CFPB employees.
Please share this message with your CFPB colleagues.
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